
Design Review Commission

Notice of Cancellation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Gabriel Design Review Commission Regular

Meeting on Monday, May 28, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of business.

The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, June 25, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. The meeting will

be held in the City Council Chambers, located at San Gabriel City Hall, 425 South Mission

Drive, San Gabriel, CA. Inquiries may be directed to Planning Manager Tracy Steinkruger at

(626) 308-2806, ext. 4623.

       By: Tracy Steinkruger
Planning Manager

Posted:  Wednesday, May 2, 2018

Phone: 626.308.2800

Fax: 626.458.2830

City Hall: 425 South Mission Drive, San Gabriel, California

Mail: P.O. Box 130, San Gabriel, California 91778-0130

Web: SanGabrielCity.com




